
 

 

 
 
  
  
 
March 3, 2009 
 
 
CORPOELEC 
Enelven 
Planta Ramon Laguna 
Av. Los Haticos, Sector La Arreaga 
Maracaibo, Venezuela 
 
 
Dear Carlos: 
 
We would like to extend a formal invitation to visit our facilities in Sedalia, Missouri 
during the month of March 2009 as you know we are in the process of disassembly 
The power plant in Southaven, Mississippi that your company ENELVEN bought,  
this power plant will be installed in Termo Zulia, Maracaibo.  
 
Your presence is required in order to review all the equipment; we will have executives 
as well as technical personnel at our office and in the plant to meet with you.   

 
We thank your business and we are looking forward to see you soon at our facilities. 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Joaquin S. Mavares 
Director of International Sales 
Sedalia, Mo 
 
CC: Jeff Canon  CEO & President 

         David Whisenhunt President EPC 
        John Caulfield  US Embassy-Vzla 
 
 
 
   
 




